DEVIZES NETBALL CLUB

January 2012
Dear Parents,

Devizes Netball Club have been asked to provide the ball girls for Team Bath’s match against Surrey Storm on Friday 3rd February.

Girls would need to be at Bath University’s sports training village by 7pm; the match begins at 7.45pm and so you would be able to leave by 9.30pm.   Adults and other family members accompanying the ball girls need to buy tickets, which are available online at http://www.teambath.com/events/ticketline/ or by calling 0844 888 4412. Tickets are often available on the door but that cannot be guaranteed.  The ball girls themselves do not need a ticket.  They will need to wear a blue Devizes skirt with white socks, a Devizes t-shirt and their hair tied back.

We can take up to 12 ball girls and places will be allocated on a first come, first served basis (although priority will be given to girls who have not been a ball girl at Bath before).  If your daughter is interested, please complete and return the slip below to me, or email me the same information to mazeygrace@yahoo.com.  I will let you know as soon as possible if she has been successful. If you would like more information, please call me on 07506 740950.

Regards,

Becky Sedgwick

Chair, Devizes Netball Club


Please return slip to Becky Sedgwick.

Name of player:
I would like my daughter to be a ball girl for Team Bath’s match against Surrey Storm on Friday 3rd February.
Signed: 
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